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Annual thank you card everyone
TEMPLATE

August 2022
Dear Christian name,

We are writing to thank you most sincerely on behalf of all
those who worship at St Agatha’s Church, for your continued
and great generosity over many years, which has contributed

to keeping our Anglican “Light on the Hill” burning bright.

During this Interregnum period, with all its challenges, your
support and your presence is a warm encouragement, as we
look to the future.

Thank you name, and may God bless you.
Name 1 and Name 2
Churchwardens




